

Green Meadows Academy (Secondary)

Back Lane
Guiseley
Leeds
LS20 8LS

13th June 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Now the sun is shining, we want to make the most of the warm weather, so we wanted to provide you with some information on how we can safely enjoy the sunshine at Green Meadow!

We request all parents/carers to apply sun cream to their child before they come into school and that they bring extra sun cream with them (clearly labelled with their name) so that they can re-apply themselves (we do keep small stocks of sun cream in school as well). If your child is unable to apply sun cream themselves or they request a staff member to do this for them, we will do this unless you let us know otherwise. If you do not give permission for staff to apply sun cream for your child, please contact reception.

The NHS website recommends that when buying sunscreen, choose one that has a high sun protection factor (SPF) – sunscreen with a minimum of SPF of 30

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/healthy-body/sunscreen-and-sun-safety/

Please could you also ensure your child brings plenty of water to drink throughout the day at school. If required, please send them in with sun hats but again please make sure they are labelled with their name.

Yours sincerely

Tracey Firth
Office Manager

Principal - Mr Gavin Hosford

Discover how we make a difference at www.greenmeadows.org.uk

T. 0113 831 3222

E. info@greenmeadows.org.uk

T. @GreenMeadowsWAT

